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Sunday 

     10:00 a.m. 

       5:00 p.m. 

 
Sunday Bible School 

       9:00 a.m. 

 
Wednesday Bible Study 

       5:30 p.m. 

       6:30 p.m. 

Lessons for Today: 
 
AM:  “JUSTIFICATION 
BY FAITH” #1  
JAMES 2-17-20 
 
PM: “HOW TO UN-
DERSTAND THE BIBLE” 
#1  PSALM 119:89 
 
Randy Medlin 
 
 
Today’s Activities: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“FOCUS ON ONE 
 ANOTHER” 
 
John 13:35 
”LOVE ONE ANOTHER” 

  

This Week 
Making announcements:  

Sunday -  10:00 am: Ray Sherer 
 Sunday  - 5:00 pm: Ray Sherer 

 Inner City: Mon.,   6:00pm 
Ladies’ Bible Class:   Tuesday 10:00 am 

5:30 Wed. Bible Study/Auditorium:  
Fenter Northern 

5:30 Wed. Bible Study/Seminar Room: 
Jim Forrester 

6:30 Wed. Bible Study: Singing 
Camellia Gardens Apts. Bible Study:  

Thursdays, 5:30 pm 
Men’s Bible Class: Fridays, 6:30am, 

Studying Numbers  8 
Elizabeth Wright Apts. Service:   

Sundays, 8:00am 
 

Records You Help Make 
 

Sunday Bible Study                       304 

Sunday Morning Worship           471 

Sunday Evening                                         373 

Hispanic Ministry                           54 

Inner City               20 

Elizabeth Wright Apts., Sunday AM            24 

Wednesday Evening—6:30                                            361 

Wednesday Evening—5:30                        110 

General Fund Contributions                  $15,111.13 

Hispanic Min. Contributions             $ 408.00 

 Weekly Budget                     $24,147..00 

Weekly Contribution Avg., 2018        $18, 192.37 

Visitors Welcome 

R. Medlin 

 PERSPECTIVE 

  

Gary Thomas has an interesting take on perspective.  He said:  

 

òThinking about eternity helps us maintain our perspective.  Iõm re-

minded of this every year when I figure my taxes.  During the year I rejoice 

at the paychecks and extra income, and sometimes I flinch when I write 

out my contribution check for church.  I do my best to be a joyful giver, but 

I confess that it is not always easy, especially when there are other per-

ceived needs and wants.ó 

 

òAt the end of the year, however, all that changes.  As Iõm figuring 

my tax liability, I wince at every source of income and rejoice with every 

contribution check and gift to charities.  More income means more tax, but 

every contribution means less tax.  Everything is turned upside down, or 

perhaps, more appropriately, right -side up.ó 

 

I suspect judgment will be like that.  

 

- R. Medlin 



 February 4, 2018 
 
10:00 a.m.   
Song Leader : Jason Isbell   
Opening Prayer: Paul Spurlin  
Preside at Table: Tom Edwards  
Scripture Reading: Woody Wordlaw  
Closing Prayer: Mark Pace 
Serve Communion:  John Cox, Jon Hilyer, 
Jason Isbell, Larry Joyce, Brian Kasarjian, 
Charlie Knapp, Charles Labriola, Scott 
Latham, Sam Lett, Rob Lyle, Don McLeod, 
Adam Moore, Keith Mock, Jonathan Sharit, 
Hue Don Norris, Dylan Norton, Phillip 
Norton, Edgar Norman 
5: 00 p.m.        
Opening Prayer: Sam Long 
Scripture Reading:  Joey Hunt 
Closing Prayer: Todd Oliver 
Serve Evening Communion:  Robby Bates, 
Dustin Jones, Lance Tucker 

Others Who Serve: 
Chairman and Co-Chairman of the 

Elders:   Chris Baker, Barry Buford 
 
Nursery   
AM:      Joely Barlow 
PM:      Jennifer Brenneman & Chloe 
Greeters   

East:      Georgia Porter & Melissa McCall 
West:    David & Dianne Fletcher 
Ushers  

East: Jamie Horn 
West: Chuck Knapp 
 
Doorman    
East: Phillip Norton 
West: Tommy Williams 
 
 

Those In Need of Our Prayers      
 

Mary McAndrews is in serious condition at her daughter’s home in Texas. 
John Dorminey continues to have severe pain in his back.    
Suzy Taylor and Tom Taylor,  are home  recovering from with the flu and doing  much 
better .  Continue to pray for Suzy and Tom. 
Jesse Aldridge is now home after a stay in Baptist South due to a  minor  stroke.  
Fenter Northern’ s daughter, Susan,  had colon surgery  on Thursday.  Continue to 
pray for her recovery. 
Our deepest sympathy to Julia Sharit in the death of her father, David Price of Kings-
land, GA.  The funeral arrangements  are not known at this time. 
Our  deepest sympathy to Wendy Taylor  in the death of her aunt in PA. 
 

Those confined, dealing with ongoing health problems, and military:                 Dan Alexander,   
Tammy Brewer, Pierre Caldwell, Eddie Clark, Blois & Lucy Clifton, Wally & Sharon Colburn, 
Brandon Deason, James & Rebecca Deason, John Dorminey, James & Joyce Duncan, Mary 
Flynn, Carlton  Freeman, Bob Hudson, Dottie Huggins, Dennis Itson, Caroline Johnson, Sandra 
Jones, Sara Jones, Lynn McDaniel, Charles Mills, Ryan Montgomery, Bruce Morton, Min 
Stauch Owen, Chase Seals, Lynne Spencer, Omega Tatum, Tim Thompson, Sherry 
Wadsworth,  Harry Wilson, Dan Winstein   

                                                         Announcements 
 

Senior Servants : The  next Senior Servants  meeting is scheduled for  
March 13, 2018. 
 
Ladies‘ Monday Night Bible Study: February 12,  6:30 pm at Michelle 
Latham’s house , 361 Holly Brook Drive.  Come join us.  Lesson 5  Days 2 
& 3. 
 
Family Circle (D. Phillips)  will have a “Pot Luck” luncheon on February 
11th in the Fellowship Hall after the a.m. service. 
 
A Bridal shower honoring Sara Womack (daughter of Jim Womack),   
bride –elect of Corey LeGere, will be held on Sunday, Feb . 25 from 1-2 
pm in the University Room .  Sara is registered at Target and Bed, Bath & 
Beyond.  See Doris Pace if you would like to contribute to a group gift. 
 
If you have requested a CD of the Sunday sermons, please pick them up 
in the East foyer box. 
 
Eastern Meadows  COC will be holding a Marriage Seminar on February 
14th , at 9:00 am until 1:30 PM.  Lunch will be furnished., Speaker Steve 
Housley. 
 
2018 Faulkner Lectures will be March 4-8. Brochures will be available 
later. 
 
Blood Drive will be on March 4, 2018 at the building. 
 
See “Thank You Notes” in the middle foyer. 
 
 Please turn off all lights when leaving the building at night or other 
events.Φ              

              
 

Youth & College Activities: 
Youth: 
 FEB. 
9-  L2L Family Fellowship 
16– L2L Family Fellowship 
MAR. 2, 9, 16   L2L Family Fellowship 
 
College: 
FEB. 
8– Guys Night Coaches Corner(Wetumpka) 4:30 
8-    Girls Night@ Panera Bread (5:00 pm) 
11-  Devotional/College e room. 
 
 


